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Division of Developmental Disabilities Behavioral Health Conference Survey 

Applicable to: Mercy Care DD 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities has requested that we send the below notification to 
our provider network. 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD/the Division) has collaborated with its 
subcontracted health plans, UnitedHealthcare Community Plan and Mercy Care, to 
utilize American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding to enhance training available to behavioral 
health agency clinical staff. The training focuses on best practices for working with individuals 
who have both a developmental disability and a behavioral health diagnosis. 

The Division is going to offer a two 2-day conferences for Behavioral Health provider agency 
clinical staff; one in April of 2024 in Pima County and one in September of 2024 in Maricopa 
County. We are looking for volunteers to participate in a Conference Planning Committee. The 
time commitment will be approximately 2 hours per week over the course of the next 5 months. 
Meetings will be virtual, via Google Meets. We are also interested in receiving your input on 
conference topics that you feel would be beneficial in serving individuals diagnosed with a 
behavioral health condition as well as a developmental disability. 

Please complete the survey below, regarding your interest in joining the Conference Planning 
Committee (select the days and times you are interested in participating) and provide your 
opinion regarding training topics to be offered at the conference. 

https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/7KHkCqAWXmiX6QvNRorcZUD1t?domain=mercycareaz.org


Feel free to share this survey with anyone who may be interested in providing input or 
participating in the committee. Survey responses are due by November 3, 2023. 
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https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/YqjaCrgWNnT23qOZ6GjtzYA81?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/-CwiCvm67ruA09Z843gUzcdAc?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/8ysGCwn68vsyZjnxPWQUKzKBJ?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/sukzCxoWNwcxqljvB30SRuIQm?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/g9V6CypWOxhLm13oJRWIAB05z?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/kfM9CzqgNyF4N1zqnABTB1nRQ?domain=r20.rs6.net
https://protect-usb.mimecast.com/s/xvSOCA8E7ghEJQ5OVzoiOLuo3?domain=r20.rs6.net
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